
 

To:  Administrators Plus (via Zoom) 
 

From: Sherry Weber  

Subject: Meeting Summary of January 11, 2021 via Zoom  

Date: January 6, 2021  

 
Members:  

Aaron Hilliard Dannie Alexander Linda Depta Sara Herrmann 

Aaron Snead Deb Coates Louis Thomas Sarah Hubbell 

Alisha Cederberg Denise Lindsley Mark Walters Tim Welsh 

Amy Louallen Don Benthin Megan Pauken Tom Hamann 

Angela Marsh-Peek Dr. Washington Mike Collins Tom Sutton 

Bill McElhone Evan Pauken Muriel Hice Tracy Labadie 

Billy Reynolds Gail Fredericks Paige Eagan Trice Batson 

Brian Lueth Jenny Ott (Absent) Patrick Joswick Vic Ledbetter 

Cameron Buck  (Absent) Kate Miller Patti Henning   

Craig Jbara Kathy Johnson Rachel Bair  

Dan Mondoux Laura Cosby Russ Panico  
GUESTS: Janet Nykaza Molly Pfaff Cynthia Schauer 

    

 
 

 Summary of December 14, 2021 was approved as presented. 
 

 Strategic Plan Updates: 

 Dr. Washington asked “What are you most proud of?” 
o Creativity 
o Cross College Collaboration 
o Overall positivity/Caring for one another 
o Innovation 
o IT, Facilities, Faculty 

 Facilities Strategic Plan update was given by Dannie Alexander. 

 Academic Program / Student Success Strategic Plan update was given by Paige Eagan 
 

 Admin Plus group broke into small groups to review COVID-19 impact on KPIs. 
 

Announcements and Updates 

 KV Museum is reopening by appointment on January 19th. 

 MLK events at wmich.edu/mlk 

 We need to continue to reach out to students and help them connect to the support available. 

 January Virtual Art Hop features the works of local artist Bibilomo Jimoh and can be viewed on the 
CNM Facebook and Instagram accounts. 

 KVAAP students were on the student panel for the Summit.  They gave great representation and input 
on student point of view and how to reach students.  Their voices should be included in our 
discussions. 

 Pay Station hours are Monday – Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. starting January 11, 2021. 
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 Volunteers are needed for welcome tables.   

 New Academic Calendar reflects the change for drop / withdrawal dates. 

 1004 Academic Honors have been awarded. 

 Capital requests are due by the end of the month. 

 Operating budget deadline is the end of February. 

 Please continue to complete the MI Symptoms check-in every morning before you come on campus. 

 As we come back on campus please make sure we are all following the COVID-19 safety guidelines set 
in place. 


